Chi Yun School 24-25 Announcement POO7E Announcement-in-charge : Ms Tsang Yin Ting

CHI YUN SCHOOL
2024/25 School Year
Student Health Service
(Secondary Section)

1% September, 2024
Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Student Health Service (SHS) of the Department of Health are now conducting enrolment exercise
for the 2024/ 2025 school term. We would like to invite students from Secondary One to Secondary Six
participate in the services. The service period starts from November 2024 to October 2025.

The Student Health Service is free for eligible student. For ineligible student, they should pay the fee to
SHS center before checking service. Please read the detail on the application form. The scope of
service covers physical examination, health assessment, individual health counselling and health
education. Enrolled students of Student Health Service will be given an annual appointment at Lam Tin
Student Health Service Centre. The SHS will provide a chartered bus service to and from the center
during school days for the participants. Parents will be requested to provide information or history
about the student of his/her family to the SHSC. Therefore_parents are required to accompany their

children during treatment.

For Application, please complete the application form and return to the school office on or before 13™
September, 2024.

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School



